
CSE3 Lightning Talks on Energy & Environment  

CSE3 in collaboration with ECU Natural Resources and Environment (NR&E) Research Cluster successfully 
conducted the Lightning Talks on Energy and Environment event on November 21, 2019 at ECU. The event 
brought together more than 20 current and new CSE3 affiliate faculty from different colleges and 
expertise across ECU. The event saw active participation by faculty from the Coastal Studies Institute (CSI). 
In terms of student impact, the event played host to more than 20 graduate and undergraduate students 
from different colleges across ECU. With the ultimate aim of facilitating more research collaboration, each 
affiliate faculty member was given four minutes to present details about his/her research and seek 
collaborators for their projects. A Q&A session was held at the end of the event. Overall, the Lightning 
talks event impacted about 30 CSE3 affiliate faculty and 25 graduate and undergraduate students from 
ECU. 

 

 


